Community Forum on Recent Immigration Changes
Immigration 2017-02-21 06:49:17

Greenville NC - The Association of Mexicans in North Carolina (AMEXCAN) will be
holding a community forum concerning recent information on immigration changes.
The forum will be held February 25" at 2pm at the AMEXCAN Center at 261 Belvoir HWY,
Greenville, NC.

The first objective of this forum is to analyze the impact of the Executive Orders
recently enacted at a local, state, and national level.

The second objective is to develop a plan of assistance and support for the immigrant
community.

Special guest, Attorney Patrick Hatch, will be in attendance. Hatch is an immigration
lawyer that offers experienced and professional legal services to individuals and
families facing immigration law issues.

Please join AMEXCAN and Attorney Patrick Hatch at this very important community
forum to stay updated on recent immigration policies that may affect you, your family,
or somebody you know.

For more information on the forum please call (252) 258-9967.
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